
HORICON BANK CHECKLIST 
We’re excited to officially welcome you to the Horicon Bank family! To help 
you feel prepared for the conversion, we’ve created the checklist below to 

guide you right up until conversion on September 15, 2023.  

Welcome Packet  
The Welcome Packet is your guide to your new accounts and services at Horicon Bank.  
Welcome Packets will also be available online at www.horiconbank.com.  

RECEIVED 

Debit and ATM Cards 
Watch your mail in early September to receive your new Horicon Bank Debit or ATM card. 

Activate your new Debit/ATM card as soon as you receive it. You may begin using your Horicon 
Bank card on September 18, 2023. Your Cornerstone Community Bank Debit card will no longer 
work starting at 12 a.m. on Monday, September 18. 

ACTIVATED 

You may continue to use your existing supply of Cornerstone Community Bank checks after  
conversion on September 15. Your next supply of checks will be Horicon Bank checks and can 
be ordered on our website, in our app or by calling 888.343.3040. Cornerstone Community 
Bank checks will not work for payment after 12/31/24. 

Direct Deposit and Automatic Withdrawals 
No action needed on your part at this time. Direct Deposits and Automatic Withdrawals should  
continue without interruption. Since Horicon Bank is making this change on your behalf, your  
employer may reach out to you to verify that you would like your direct deposit changed to  
Horicon Bank. Please verify that change for direct deposits to continue. 

Ascend digital Banking 

Prior to September 15, we recommend signing in to your Cornerstone  
Online Banking and saving all statement history, Bill Pay payees, and any 
other information that you deem important for the upcoming tax season. 

HELPFUL 
TIP 

The Ascend app is available to download when you log in. Just visit the 
Google Play Store or Apple Store and search “Horicon Bank”  to download! 

ASCEND APP 

Cornerstone Community Bank Checks 

For more detailed information about your accounts and services: 
Check out your Welcome Packet, visit a branch near you, call us at 833.960.0103 or visit horiconbank.com 

We’re here to help. Member FDIC  

SIGNED IN First time user instructions are included in your Welcome Packet. You will be able to sign into 
Horicon Bank’s Ascend digital banking platform after September 5, 2023. Your accounts will not 
show funds, however, until after September 15. We suggest you sign in before September 15 to  
familiarize yourself with the new system and start setting up Bill Pay payees. 

RECEIVED 

UPDATED 

UPDATED 


